Last Easter Egg Hunt Remmder....

Please pre-register for the Egg Hunt and share the code
with family and friends! All are welcome!

Using the QR code below please register your family for the Easter
Egg Hunt and Walk Through Holy Week. It is important to help
with arrival on the day of to register each child with their age/

! -
grade! @:F

If you signed up to help set up, we are meeting here on Saturday at
9 am to begin that process. Other volunteers should plan to arrive
at 3 pm. Please park across the street in Chets Creek's parking lot
Saturday afternoon.

If you aren’t able to help the day of the egg hunt, join us Friday,
March 29 from 3-5 pm to pack the treat bags. Please let Ms.
JoAnne know if you can help.

The Flowering of the Cross can be traced back to the
" . 6th century. It is a beautiful way to symbolize the new
& &"«‘%"" life that emerges from Jesus's death on Good Friday.
W Please bring live flowers to Easter Sunday worship and
' pause to place them on the cross. It also makes a
stunning photo op.
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SERMON OUTLINE

Respond on Palm Sunday
Zephaniah 3:14-17; John 12:12-19
March 24, 2024

I. Introduction
I1. Palm Sunday
III. Zephaniah’s prophecy (Zeph. 3:14-17)9
A. Who’s Zephaniah?
B. God’s present with Zion (3:15, 17)
C. The people respond in celebration (3:14)
D. Do not fear (3:15-16)
E. God responds (3:17)
IV. John uses Zephaniah on Palm Sunday (John 12:12-28)
A. God’s present with Zion (12:12)
B. The people respond in celebration
1. Using Ps. 118:25-26 (12:13)
2. John’s insertion of Zephaniah 3:15 (12:13)
C. Do not fear
1. Using Zech. 9:9 (12:15)
2. John’s insertion of Zephaniah 3:16 (12:15)
D. God responds (12:28)
V. What do we do? (John 12:16)
A. Know God’s present with us
B. Respond in celebration
C. Do not fear
D. Know God responds to us
E. Keep reflecting (12:16)
VI. Conclusion: Duccio di Buoninsegna (1255-1319)
“Entry Into Jerusalem” (1311)

SERMON NOTES:




Flowers today arg dedicated to the glory of God and .. .

In celebration of In memory of

Saye Gaston Sharp

by JoAnne Sharp ;{% CUN by JoAnne Sharp

Office Volunteers
If you have either a high school

We have openings for volunteers at or college senior graduating this
the front desk in the office on Spring, please contact Ms.
Monday or Thursday afternoons JoAnne so we can recognize them
from 12:00-2:00 pm. This is a great on Senior Sunday, May 19.

way to meet the people of the
church. Computer skills
appreciated but not necessary.
Call Kathy Millard at 904-223-6922
if interested.

Would you be interested in helping with
Sunday morning worship? We need
volunteers to hand out bulletins and collect
the offering. Stop by the sign-up poster in
the narthex for more information and to
select your time. Sign up in the Narthex or
contact Marie at tonymh40jax@gmail.com.




